
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   Reception Class News 
Friday 30th September 

 

Harvest Events 

This year we are delighted to be supporting the 

'Mother's Union' in Burundi, a Christian charity, which 

helps families worldwide. Situated in East Africa, Burundi 

is one of the poorest countries in the world. 71% of the 

population live on less than £1.50 per day. 92% of the 

population work in agriculture. The 'Mother's Union' is 

raising money to fund a project that will support women 

through developing their literacy, business and 

agricultural skills. The project aims to educate the people 

of Burundi to farm the land to its full potential. In 

“Loving God and Loving Others”, we want to play a small 

part in making a big difference to help the women of 

Burundi to flourish. We plan to hold a 'Sponsored 

Gardening Session'. This will allow us to raise money for 

Burundi, whilst encouraging our children to look at 

God's wonderful world as they care for our school 

grounds. We will also be holding a Non-Uniform day on 

Wednesday 5th October (the children can wear the 

colours of the Burundi flag: red, white and green) in 

return for a £1 donation. Please look out for the sponsor 

form coming home next week. 

Thank you for any support you can give. 

 

Dates for the diary 
. 

5th October – Wear Red, White 

and/or Green (Harvest) 

7th October – Autumn Praise, all 

welcome 

9th October – Harvest Service at 

St Christopher’s Church, 9.30am 

10th October – Gardening Day 

 

Our Christian Value this week is 

Courage 

 

 

  

Seesaw 

Most parents have now signed up to our Seesaw online Learning Journal. Please speak to 

Reception staff if you have lost your login details or need another copy. Thank you. 

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this 

week in class has been 

‘Unique’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 Curriculum Award – Aliza for fantastic sorting & matching 

Christian Value Certificate – Arthur for having the courage to try new things. 

 

Well done on letting your lights shine so brightly! 

 


